
   

UNIVERSITY OF WARWICK 
 
 

Campus Life Committee 
 
There will be a meeting of the Committee on Wednesday 9th November 2005 at 10.00am in  
CMR 1.1, University House. 
 

C E Charlton 
University Secretary 

 
 

Note: Questions on agendum items or apologies for this meeting should be directed to the 
Secretary of the Committee, Matthew Scott (ext 22507 or M.T.Scott@warwick.ac.uk) or the 
Assistant Secretary, Kara Bailie (ext 74342 or kara.bailie@warwick.ac.uk).  
 
 

AGENDA 
1. Minutes 
 

TO CONSIDER: 
 

The Minutes of the meeting held on 7 June 2004 (copy attached). 
 
 

2. Matters Arising on the Minutes 
 
 
3. Membership and Terms of Reference 
 

TO CONSIDER: 
 
The Membership and Terms of Reference of the Committee, paper CLC 1/05-06 (copy 
attached) proposing that the Director of Estates be added to the membership of the 
Committee. 
 

 
4. Chair’s Business 
 
 
5. Progress on Committee Recommendations 
 

TO REPORT: 
 
(a) That at its meeting held on 29th June, the Senate received reports on the following 

items from the Campus Life Committee: 
 

(i) Developing a Residential Accommodation Strategy 
(ii) Senior Tutor and Counselling Service 

 
 

6. Residential Accommodation 
 

TO RECEIVE: 
 

A report from the Accommodation Manager on the allocation of residential accommodation 
for 2005-06, paper CLC 2/05-06 (copy attached). 
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TO CONSIDER: 
 
A report from the Accommodation Manager on the allocation of residential accommodation 
for 2006-07, paper CLC 3/05-06 (copy attached), including a report on the process for 
students to reserve off-campus accommodation. 
 

 
7. Campus Development Plan 
 

TO CONSIDER: 
 
A presentation by the Internal Communications Officer on relevant aspects of the Campus 
Development plan. 

 
 
8. Lakeside Social Facilities and Warwick Children’s Services Development 
 

TO CONSIDER: 
 

 An oral report from the Chair and Assistant Secretary on the proposed development at 
Lakeside. 

 
 

9. Warwick Sport 
 
TO RECEIVE: 
 
An oral report from the Director of Physical Education and Sport and the Students’ Union 
Sports Officer on the launch of Warwick Sport. 

 
 
10. Islamic Prayer Hall 
 
 TO REPORT: 
 

(a) That at its meeting held on 10th October, the Finance and General Purposes 
Committee resolved that the Islamic Prayer Hall refurbishment and the associated 
release of up to £320k be approved provided that the funds of £50k raised by the 
Islamic Society were made available to supplement the funding of the scheme. 

 
(b) That plans for the refurbishment of part of the space vacated in the former Senate 

House for use as an Islamic Prayer Hall had been developed and works would 
begin shortly, noting that it was due for completion in February 2006. 

 
 
11. Mental Health 
 
 TO RECEIVE: 
 
 An oral report from the Senior Tutor on the new Student Mental Health Co-ordinator role. 
 
 TO CONSIDER: 
 

A report from the Welfare and Equal Opportunities Officer on the development of a mental 
health strategy, paper CLC 4/05-06 (copy attached). 
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12. Response to Illegal Substances in Halls of Residence 
 
 TO REPORT: 
 

(a) That at its meeting held on 18th July the Steering Committee considered a report on 
the review of the University’s response to illegal substances in the halls of residence 
and resolved: 

 
(i) That for the forthcoming academic year the University’s current policy and 

response to the use and possession of illegal substances in campus halls of 
residence be retained but with provision for an extension to the period of 
notice to quit University residences from 2 to 4 weeks, noting that this would 
require revision to University Regulation 27. 

 
(ii) That the Director of Academic and Student Affairs, in the light of the range of 

points raised in discussion at the meeting and following consultation with the 
Pro Vice-Chancellor responsible for Campus Life, bring forward proposals to 
the Committee for addressing the use and possession of illegal substances 
in on campus halls of residence. 

 
(b) That at its meeting held on 28th September the Senate resolved that the proposal to 

amend University Regulation 27 to extend the period of notice to quit University 
residences from two to four weeks be approved. 

 
(c) That the Director of Academic and Student Affairs would be consulting with the Pro 

Vice-Chancellor responsible for Campus Life and President of the Students’ Union 
to bring forward proposals for addressing the use and possession of illegal 
substances in on campus halls of residence. 

 
 

13. Student Part-time Work during Study 
 
 TO REPORT: 
 

That the Assistant Secretary would be bringing forward a paper looking at recommended 
hours for students undertaking part-time work during study to the next meeting of the 
Committee. 

 
 
14. Any Other Business 
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